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Issue 23

  

What's your favorite way to
help minifigs enter LEGO

Universe?

Click here to take the poll

 

Captain amazing
By: ryanhsmith

 

Sign up for BETA Testing NOW!

LEGO Universe is entering the final development stage before
launch, and we need your help! Sign up to become a LEGO
Universe BETA Tester today! YOU could be one of the first fans to
play and influence the game's development.

Help the Minifigs!

The Great Minifig Mission is
underway to help the minifigs
answer the call and save
imagination! By joining missions,
thousands of you are sending
minifigs into LEGO Universe to
battle the power of The
Maelstrom. We need your help!

Until next time...

Issue 24 will be in your inbox before you know it! The LEGO
Universe News Network will pack it with more fun features and
new VIP exclusives!
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